
The Planning Inspectorate is unable to consider representations about the merits of any application 
until it has been submitted and accepted for Examination. As the application has not yet been 
formally submitted to the Planning Inspectorate, your first point of contact should be the developer, 
and we would encourage you to contact them directly with your comments: 

Email: info@botleywest.co.uk 
Telephone: 0808 175 3085 

It is important that the developer is made aware of your comments at the Pre-application stage to 
enable them to consider the points raised before finalising their proposals and submitting the 
application. Should the application be accepted for Examination, you will be able to register as an 
Interested Party by submitting a Relevant Representation. This must be submitted on the 
‘Registration and Relevant Representation form’ which will be made available on the project 
webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website at the appropriate time. 
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